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PRESIDENTS REPORT;
Hello to everyone,
 

WINDSOR CHAPTER VISIT TO LONDON
 

Thanks to our friends from Windsor who visited us at our October meeting.

 

CP CHRISTMAS TRAIN (HOLIDAY TRAIN) COMES TO LONDON
 

The CP Holiday Train is coming to London on November 29, 2018. It will make a stop at Richmond Street and the CP Tracks at 8:15 P.M. with the show starting at 8:30 P.M. Entertainers on the Christmas Train this year are The Sam Roberts Band and Jojo Mason.

 

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS DINNER AND DANCE
 

The London Pensioners Association Christmas Dinner and Dance will be held on Monday, December 10, 2018 on the second floor at the Victory Branch Legion. Tickets for the dinner and dance will be available for purchase at our November 19th meeting at a cost of $25.00 per person. Doors will open at 17:00 hours and Dinner will be served at 18:00 hours with dancing to follow. This year you will be entertained by DJ Gord Bell. Those who cannot attend our November meeting and wish to attend the Christmas Dinner and Dance can obtain tickets from Tom Sonier (519 453 2065) or Nick Dionne (519 659 7587).

As usual this year we are having our "Secret Santa" gift exchange where “EACH” person attending brings a gift wrapped item not exceeding $15.00. Also we will be collecting non-perishable food items for the London Food Bank. I hope everyone can join us to celebrate the Christmas Season.

There will be no monthly meeting in December. The first meeting of next year is January 21, 2019

Thank you
Tom Sonier
President

 

TREASURER’S REPORT;
Following is the Treasurers Report for our November 17 meeting:

At our October 15th meeting we had a total of 46 members and guests present with 38 joining us for lunch.

We had 15 more members pay their yearly dues. We now have a total of 49 members paid up. Thanks to all those who have paid, and those that haven’t I will accept your dues at any time. Laurie Dutton, Tony Macdouell and Martin Vajdik are new members.

Expenses for the month were Legion for 38 meals $456.00. 

The 50-50 poor prize winners were Stu Cambridge and Dan Harper who received $30.00 each and our Association received $30.00

On October 15th I deposited $620.00. We have $195.00 cash on hand and our bank balance is $5942.48

Nick Dionne
Bowling bank Oct 31 2018  $3796.35

OBITUARIES.

Merv Wallace operator passed away N0v 6th
BILL kent operator  passed away Oct.26th

BIRTHDAYS FOR Oct.
Ron Bowman-Stu Cambridge-Dan Harper-Al Tape-Charlie Rath

Pauline Frise
NOV.BRTHDAYS.
Jim FLETCHER-Eugene Goneau-Bill Mahoney-Jerry Veale-Tom Wilson--marie swallow 

DEC.BIRTHDAYS.

Geo Dawson-paul mcquire-bob waddell-ron finch-john Elliott-

Ken johnson-patsy smith

Bowling News:
 

Several of our members have been under the weather this fall so I'd like to give a "shout out"  to: Jack Watson who is recovering from a cancer operation,  Sue Martin who is recently back from a nasty case of shingles,  Mac Carter  who is recovering from a bout of kidney stones  and to Irene Cooper who is recovering from knee replacement surgery. Our very best wishes go out to each of you for a speedy and full recovery. 
 

With respect to bowling achievements, Jerry McGrenere and his team has taken a grip on first place with 53 points, 10 points ahead of the second place team, Well bowled Jerry!  Only 5 weeks to go in the first half.  
 

On the individual side the top over average bowlers since October were:   
 

October 16 - Gord Taylor - 260 (+94), Gary Hackney - 235 (+72), Ken Whitby - 190 (+ 66), Cheryl Palmer - 173 (+ 65)
 

October 23 - Eugene Goneau - 228 (+ 96), Janice Fox - 206 (+83), Frank Barnes - 232 (+73), Gord Taylor - 235 (+59) 
 

October 30 - Bill Pow - 277 (+85), Judy Delaney - 210 (+77), Bill Caldwell - 194 (+65), Bud Bathgate - 158 (+41) 
 

November 06 - Fred Warriner - 236 (+71), Ron Finch - 190 (+64), Frank Barnes - 223 (+64), Marie Swallow - 235 (+62) 
 

November 13 - Jerry McGrenere - 234 (+110), Anthony Mazereeuw - 216 (+88), Darcy Delaney - 244 (+65), Eugene Goneau - 197 (+62)   
	
	


 

